



S Owen Head of Lower School 01691 626511 Email: sharon.owen@ellesmere.com

9th November 2022

Dear Parent,

Lower School Individual Portraits

Gillman & Soame took Lower School individual portraits in September. If you haven't already, and you would like to, please order these photographs as soon as possible (especially if you would like them for Christmas). If details have been mislaid, please contact Gillman & Soame directly at action@gillmanandsoame.co.uk or on 01869 328200 with your child's name and quoting the security password ellesmerecollege499uba2022 and they can assist.

Yours sincerely,

Shoran Owen